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We have proven for many years that Oregon can provide safe and fair elections via 

voting by mail.  Our system encourages voting by making it more accessible and 

easier for Oregonians in their busy lives.  Moving away from our current system 

would be regressive and just lead to suppression of voting turn out.  Whichever party 

wins any particular election, it should be the will of the people.  Continuing to support 

voting by mail will continue to bring out more voters.  Please oppose this regressive 

measure. 


